
On Monday 7 June, we
are asking Team 6
children to come into
school with a WILD
hairstyle or headdress.

Bring in a £1 donation to
add to our wildlife fund
so that we can transform
our playground!

Your donation will make
it possible for children
and animals to share an
open space together in
harmony.

Get creative over half
term!

Miss Carey


